KANSAS GRASSROOTS ART ASSOCIATION

June 8, 1982

Seymour Rosen

SPACES

1804 North Van Né&ss
Los :‘Angeles, Ca 90028

Dear Seymour:

I recently called Paul Galloway to talk to him about
his father's concrete tee pee in Foyil Ok and was told by
Mrs. Galloway that Paul had died two weeks ago.

I asked her plans for the park and she said she was
unsure whether shewwould sell or try to save it. She was
quite defensive since it has been neglected so long; I think
she is most embarassed about the tall grass. She said she
and her children (ages unknown) would discuss it and I should
call her back in a while. I did write her a letter reit-
erating our offer of help.

I thought you would be interested in this development.
If you know of anyone who might be able to effectively
intervene let them know. I am sending a copy to Mary Ann
Anders also.

I would hope there would be someone in Oklahoma who
would take some responsibility for working with the family.
I think she is in a position to take some guidance right
now., We thought we would call her in a few weeks and offer
to come down for the weekend and mow the weeds and board up
the windows in the buildings to stop some of the vandalism.

If you have any ideas let us know.
Sincerely,

“fparon

"Barbara Brackman
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